
 
 

     
 

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment  Friday 9th October 

Dear Parents, 
 
It’s been another busy week at Atlantic: we’ve seen the first of our school council                             
meetings taking place; this has been a tricky task to achieve due to social distancing                             
and bubbles in school but with the help of our amazing Junior Leaders we have                             
continued to ensure pupils in the Primary Phase of Atlantic Academy have a say in                             
how we shape our school. This week they had been discussing school lunches - we                             
will keep you posted on their comments. 
 
Our students put together a lovely video about why they love coming to school.                           
I’m really proud to share this with you.  
 
 

 
 
 
Although we are running fewer events than usual due to the current circumstances                         
this year, I am pleased we are able to share some up and coming events for the                                 
diary. We have some wonderful activities planned for our Healthy Living week                       
running in November and have started planning Festive celebrations for the end of                         
the year.  As soon as we are able we will share dates with you all. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful week, please stay safe and continue to follow the                             
government guidelines and protect our community. 
 
 
 

Miss Heppell 

Heroes of the Week 
 

To enjoy our virtual 
Heroes assembly,​ please 

click here 
 

Congratulations to all 
our heroes this week 

Diary Dates 
 
October 
 
26-30 Oct - Half Term 
 
November 
 
2 Nov - Inset Day 
4 Nov - School Photos 
9 Nov - Flu Immunisation         
R- Y7 
11 Nov - Remembrance       
day 
23rd Nov - Healthy Living 
Week 
 
 

 
 

https://youtu.be/hzaxcpoNGMc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cqk6TDjmaYQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cqk6TDjmaYQ

